
Scan to visit our
website and learn

more about our
camper application

process

“At Camp Erin I learned that
there are others who are going

through what I‘m going
through.“ 

- Teen Camper

“Camp Erin helped me express
my feelings about the loss of my

dad. Camp Erin made me feel
safe and I could cry if I wanted.“ 

- Kid Camper

PROGRAM OVERVIEW
Camp Erin® King and Snohomish Counties are free bereavement camps
for youth grieving the death of a significant person in their lives. Children
and teens ages 6 to 17 attend a weekend camp experience that combines
grief education and emotional support with fun, traditional camp
activities. Led by bereavement professionals and caring volunteers,
campers are provided a safe environment to explore their grief, learn
essential coping skills, and make friends with peers who are also grieving.
Camp Erin® King and Snohomish Counties are part of Eluna’s national
Camp Erin Network. For more information, please visit elunanetwork.org. 

Camp Erin® 2025
King & Snohomish Counties 

KING COUNTY
Lake Retreat Camp - Ravensdale, WA

Friday, May 30, 2025 - Sunday, June 1, 2025
CampErinKing@providence.org

(206) 320-4000

SNOHOMISH COUNTY
Camp Killoqua - Stanwood, WA

Friday, June 20, 2025 - Sunday, June 22, 2025
CampErinSno@providence.org

(425) 261-4800

Hospice of Seattle: 2811 S. 102nd St. Suite 220, Tukwila, WA 98168
Hospice and Home Care of Snohomish County: 1615 75th St SW, Suite 210, Everett, WA 98203

LEARN MORE AND APPLY
Contact your local Camp Erin® office for more information. Spaces are limited and fill quickly!

Major funding for Camp Erin® King County is provided by Providence Hospice of Seattle Foundation and Safe Crossings Foundation, and
funding for Camp Erin® Snohomish County is provided by Providence Hospice and Home Care Foundation of Snohomish County. 

Both camp programs were created and are supported in part by Eluna®. 


